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Forester's Falls, Ontario Nov. 5, 1997 (Cont'd) 

Moved by McLaughlin, seconded by Rathwell that Council of the Township of Ross 
give three readings and pass By-Law #30-97 being a by-law to acquire land for 
road purposes at Lot 7, Con 3 (Skyline Drive). 

Moved by Rathwell, seconded by McLaughlin that Council of the Township of Ross 
give three readings and pass By-Law #31-97 being a by-law to write off taxes. 

Staff is requested to write to the Ministry of Environment and Energy, to inquire 
if there are any outstanding orders issued by a Director with respect to the 
properties of Goldwoods Developments Ltd. 

A letter was received from Ivan Johnson, of Janota Patrick & Associates Ltd., 
reporting on his findings from a meeting at the landfill site. He estimates that 
with the extra waste that will be coming from Timminco in the future, the life 
of theAlandfill could be reduced from 10 years to 5 years. Further monitoring 
will be done. (?P..&5&11)/).. tJCAl;orJ P 17 fJI -rll-t;}Ed. 
Moved by Gibson, seconded by McLaughlin that the meeting be adjourn and the next 
regular meeting will be held on November 19, 1997 at 7:30 p.m. in the Council 
Chambers. 

Alvin Stone, Reeve Eleanor Tabbert, Clerk 

Forester's Falls, Ontario November 19, 1997 

A Public meeting of Ross Township Committee of Adjustment was held on November 
19th, 1997 at 7:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers to discuss a proposed Zoning by­
law amendment at Lot 1, Concession I E.M.L. for Keith McLaren. 

Present were Reeve Alvin Stone, Deputy-Reeve Jack Ferguson and Councillors Don 
Rathwell and Victor McLaughlin. 

The Notice of Public Meeting which was read by the Clerk, was published in the 
Cobden Sun and sent to Public bodies and the property owners. TransCanada 
PipeLines and the County of Renfrew Roads Department sent letters stating no 
concerns and no other comments were received. 

Moved by Rathwell, seconded by Ferguson that the Committee of Adjustment 
recommend approval of the zoning by-law. 

Moved by McLaughlin, seconded by Rathwell that the meeting be closed. 

Alvin Stone, Reeve Eleanor Tabbert, Clerk 

Forester's Falls, Ontario November 19, 1997 

The regular mid-month meeting of Ross Municipal Council was held on November 19, 
1997, at 7:45 p.m. 

Present were Reeve Alvin Stone, Deputy-Reeve Jack Ferguson, and Councillors Don 
Rathwell, Victor McLaughlin and !3'ill Gibson. 

Reeve Stone called the meeting to order and led in repeating the Lord's Prayer. 
The minutes of the November 5th meeting were adopted as amended. 

Correspondence for Information: 
- MMAH - Report on Social Housing Reform 
- AMO - Bill 109 Public Libraries Act, 1997 Withdr~wn 

- Education Financing Components of Bill 160 
- MNDM - Timminco Haley Facility Closure Plan 
- 1998 Reassessment Information Sessions 

Council recommend Public/General Sessions be offered 
- Twp. of Westmeath - Resume restructuring discussions 
- OGRA - Municipal Routes 
- Cowan News 
- MNR - Fish Habitat Management 

- Sustainable Forest Licences 
- MAFRA - Tile Drain fund availability extended 
- Renfrew Victoria Hospital Tree Lighting Ceremony 
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